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Hi, my name is Elijah Locke and I'm concerned with the potential passing of bill 
LD2261.
Maine needs to implement clean cars standards to
reach our climate goals and reduce emissions from
our most polluting sector, and LD2261 is intended to second-guess the non-partisan 
process to implement these
clean cars standards. This bill is based on misinformation about what these standards 
do.
I'm concerned with the future of our planet and the health of our local communities, 
and any deviation from our previously outlined climate goals to me signifies a shift 
towards more potential environmental damage.
Thanks for your consideration,


